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I support Wyoming DEQ's efforts to develop new rules under Wyoming Air Quality Standards and
Regulations in order to reduce harmful methane emissions from oil and gas operations. Methane is a
dangerous pollutant contributing to global warming and disastrous weather events. I recently
returned from Florida having been stuck by Hurricane Milton which immediately followed
Hurricane Helene. Our planet cannot continue to withstand these weather conditions significantly
exacerbated by fossil fuel pollutants. There will be more fires and tornados in Wyoming with
greater loss of life and property without needed changes like the ones proposed.
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